
Joshua Silvers - Comments 

When these technologies end up killing the motoring public, we must be allowed to sue not just the 
agencies that allowed it, but we must be allowed to sue agency heads personally also. We see the 
tesla technology fail miserably, and all the deaths so far from other self driving vehicles, and the 
facts are undeniable. The people who head the agencies that are opting to put people in danger for 
this ill advised testing on public roads should loose their exemption form being sued personally for 
the bad decisions that are moving this testing forward and putting the general motoring public in 
danger. These are our families that will be killed in order to "test" this technology that is not near safe 
at all.  

 


